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5/17/2017 
 
 
This letter serves as our organizations commitment to be a partner in the 
Fire Safe SC community risk reduction program.  
 
The American Red Cross will work collaboratively as a partner with all 
agencies involved in the planning and execution of the program to 
support the overall goal and mission of this exciting venture.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tony L Reid 
Regional Disaster Officer  
Palmetto SC Region 

 

 


